
 

 

The Washington County Electoral Board met at 9:00 a.m. on September 17, 2019 in the General 
Registrar’s office.  James Bebout, John Lamie, and Constance Bundy were in attendance.  Derek Lyall, 
Director of Elections, and Blakley Morris, Deputy Director, were also in attendance.   
 
The board approved the minutes of the prior meeting. 
 
Mr. Morris provided the board with an update on our planning for implementation of No-Excuse 
Absentee Voting, which will be implemented in November 2020.  The board agreed to consider this 
matter further at a future meeting. 
 
Mr. Lyall then provided the board with a suggested list of election officials for the November 5, 2019 
election.  After making some changes, the board approved the list of election officials for the upcoming 
election. 
 
The board then agreed that begin its canvass of the upcoming election at 10:00 a.m. on November 6, 
2019. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at approximately 10:00 a.m. 
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